WOCAM Newsletter



P.O. Box 987 300 Post Road Wells, ME 04090 **NON-PROFIT ORG. U.S. POSTAGE PAID** WELLS, ME.

PERMIT NO.15

1-3pm Christmas Karaoke Sing Along r Singers— all are welcomed— goodies provided

December 16th- 1 with the Trailblazer

December 14th-1:30-4pm Yankee swap Christmas party bring in an wrapped gift value \$15.00. Please sign up—we will have Christmas treats!

becember 14th- 11:30-1:30pm Luncheon sponsored
by Avita of Wells ~ limit to 50 people
Donation \$10 member/ \$12 non-member
Menu- Lobster Bisque, Seafood Lasagna or Turkey Wrap, Gingerbread Cake for dessert

Save the dates!!! Upcoming Events:

December 4th- Christmas Fair -10am to 2pm Crafters and baked items.

Wells Ogunquit Center at Moody

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

December 17th– 5-7pm 100 Club ~Only 100 tickets are sold for \$25 each–win CASH!- Chinese food—limit 60/ guest \$6 December 24th- Senior Center closed on Christmas Eve r 27–11-12pm Book Club nsey Literary and Potato Peel Pie Society

th and humor in a series of letters, this is a tale of finding conner unexpected places. In January 1946, as London emerges from

Mary

lanuary 8th – Days of Warming 9am to 1pm entertainment at 11

SENIOR CENTRAL HERE SENIORS SHINE

Location: 300 Post Rd., Rt. 1 Wells, ME 04090

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 987 Wells, ME 04090

Phone: 207-646-7775

Email: wocam2016@gmail.com www.Wells OgunquitSeniorCenter.org Wells Ogunquit Center at Moody

December 2021

WOCAM Newsletter

Volume 20, Issue 12

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays

to all our Members and Staff!

We realize that Christmas and our Holiday Season is the time when most people focus on meeting with friends, gathering with families, supporting those around us, good wishes, giving and receiving of gifts, and simply having fun.

Here at our Center we are Blessed to have that focus year-round. Whether it is playing cards, a game, participating in the Book Club, attending an event, enjoying a luncheon, joining in on an Exercise Class, Yoga or Line Dancing – we are gathering with old and/or new friends – many of whom are like family. Enjoying ourselves, as well as each other, and simply having fun are daily occurrences at 300 Post Road!

We receive and give the gifts of a welcoming or consoling hug, or the good wishes of a handshake or pat on the back, or the best gift of all – the sound of laughter. Our support system is each other. Every member plays a role - small or large - to make us successful.

So, as we celebrate our way through the Holidays to finish out our financially sound 2021, The Board of Directors would like to wish a Merry Christmas, Holiday Cheer and a very Happy New Year to our Staff and to all our amazing Members.

Thank you for the joy, support and friendship you bring to our Center all year long.

Thank you!

WOCAM Board of Directors

Kathy Chase, Greg Cuzi, Ray Farnham, George Hersom,

Ann Lamberti, Lorraine Moulton, Jennifer Sylvester, Susan Terwilliger and Judy Vincent

